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NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to the notification no. 3910-F(P2), dated 19th June 2023 issued by the 

Finance Department, Government of West Bengal, and as per Principal’s 

discretion the college will remain closed on 8th July 2023, Saturday on account of 

“Panchayat Election”.    

                                                         
DR. SRABANTI BHATTACHARYA 

 

 

 

 


